
MARTHA'S 
VINEYARD 
COMMUNITY 
TELEVISION 

June 24, 2013 

To the Chilmark Board of Selectmen, 

The new MVTV station is near completion! We are very excited and anxious to begin 
cablecast from our new media station. We are also excited as July 1st marks the 10 -year 
anniversary of the opening of Martha's Vineyard's Community Television Station. 

We would like to cordially invite you to celebrate with us at the new station that is 
located at 58 Edgartown Vineyard Haven Road, Oak Bluffs on Monday, July 1st from 
4:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

Hors d'oeuvres and refreshments will be served. Please join us! 

Sincerely, 

~~er 
Executive Director 
MVTV 


